
STUDENT AND COMMUNITY BURSARIES
2025 Stormwater Victoria Conference

3-4 June 2025

Bursary applications for university
students (undergraduates) and
Victorian-based not-for-profit

community groups are now open to
attend the 2025 Stormwater Victoria

Conference. 

Visit www.svconference.com.au 
or scan the QR code below to apply.

Connect with industry professionals, experts, and peers
Discover the latest in stormwater management and technology
Enhance your resume and show commitment to industry trends

 

Applications close 30 April 2025


